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Supporting the DD Workforce 
 

My name is Kevin Wilson. I was previously a regional director for a provider company. I have 
been in the field for 25 years. I left my position and even my career path due to the extreme 
shortage of workers and qualified workers. I could no longer work in a field where there was 
such poor quality of services across the board due to extreme staffing shortages. Please vote 
for an increase. Our most vulnerable need it! 


